
Our oldest generations are experiencing the highest amount of health 
issues and anxiety during this pandemic. Nursing homes, assisted living 
facilities and hospitals have stopped visitation leaving many of these 
treasured people lonely and scared. Girl Scouts of Gulfcoast Florida asks 
for your help in cheering them up and letting them know that they are 
appreciated, and that they are not alone.

With your Girl Scouts sisters virtually, or with your family members at 
home, write a letter, make a card or draw a picture and mail it to the 
nursing home, assisted living facility or hospital of your choosing. Take a 
picture of your masterpiece and post it on our council Instagram page 
(#girlscoutsgulfcoast), using the hashtag #AcrossTheGenerations to 
honor them, and comment with the name of the facility you have mailed 
it to. All who post will receive an Across the Generations Honor Patch for 
helping to spread joy.”

To request your patch, please complete THIS FORM.
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